
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    

     
 

On June 25th, a new public art percent for art project was installed at the 
Multnomah Building, 501 SE Hawthorne. Walla Walla artist Wayne Chabre was 
selected in fall 2003 from a field of 120 applicants from across the country. The 
artwork was funded by Percent for Art dollars set aside in 1999 from the county’s 
purchase and remodel of the Multnomah Building.   
 
The bronze bas-relief panels flank the buildings entrance and represent the rural 
and urban communities as well as the industrial and business communities, 
reflecting the diversity found within Multnomah County.   

 

      
 

The Regional Arts & Culture Council invites you to  
join in celebrating the new public art installation at 

the Multnomah Building. 
 

Connections  
by Wayne Chabre  

  
Tuesday, August 2, 2005 

10-11:30 AM 
 

501 SE Hawthorne, 1st floor Board Room 
 

10-10:30 am "25 years of Multnomah County’s 
Percent for Art Program”~ Eloise Damrosch, 

Executive Director, RACC 
10:30-11:30 am Artist reception 

 
RSVP Marci @ 503-823-5111 

detail, Connections (urban panel) 

Wayne Chabre (at left) work in progress  


